To Whom It May Concern
BE AWARE OF SCAM EMAILS IMPERSONATING WSDOT
Date: January 11, 2024

The Washington State Department of Transportation has learned of a new scam email going around. The
email contains a link to view a bid which goes to a website impersonating WSDOT. The email is coming
from a domain wa.wsdot-wa.com that isn't a valid state used address. We recommend blocking that
domain to prevent them from sending you potential malicious emails in the future.

For additional tips on spotting suspicious phishing emails, please visit:
https://www.atg.wa.gov/news/news-releases/consumer-alert-phishing-scams-increase.
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